
Subject: Re: Two new internal articles
Posted by Klugier on Fri, 01 Jul 2016 18:47:04 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hello,

Mirek accepted patch (rewrite mine :)). Now it is possible to export line-height parameter from qtf
to HTML. The result of this should be seen in this two articles tomorrow.

Sincerely,
Klugier
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